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SRG Global Secures Specialist Facades Contract at 
360 Queen Street Valued at ~$30m 
 
Highlights: 

• SRG Global has secured a specialist facades contract valued at ~$30m 
• The contract is for the $800 million 360 Queen Street development in the Brisbane CBD 

 
SRG Global Ltd (‘SRG Global’ or ‘the Company’) (ASX: SRG) is pleased to announce that it has 
secured a specialist facades contract in Brisbane valued at ~$30m. 
 
The contract is with Hutchinson Builders on behalf of Charter Hall and Investa to design, supply and 
install specialist engineered curtain wall facades at the 360 Queen Street development located in 
the Brisbane CBD, Queensland. The c.$800 million 360 Queen Street will be a premium-grade 
commercial tower at the centre of Brisbane's Golden Triangle and includes over 45,000sqm of office 
space across 33 levels. The building is targeting a 6 Star Green Star rating and a Platinum WELL 
Core and Shell rating. The project incorporates, among other technologies, advanced sustainability 
strategies which are incorporated into the façade design such as mixed mode Wintergardens. 
 
The new project will start immediately and is expected to complete in 1H 2025. 
 
David Macgeorge, Managing Director, commented: “We are very proud to be a part of this significant 
development project in Brisbane with strong environmental sustainability credentials. This continues 
our longstanding relationship with Hutchinson Builders and Charter Hall and demonstrates our 
strategic focus to deliver specialist services with key repeat clients.” 
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About SRG Global 
SRG Global is an engineering-led global specialist asset maintenance, mining services and 
construction group operating across the entire asset lifecycle of engineer, construct and sustain. The 
Company operates three segments of Asset Services, Mining Services and Construction. For more 
information about the variety of services offered by SRG Global, click here.  
 
This announcement was authorised for release to ASX by the Managing Director. 

https://srgglobal.com.au/what-we-do/making-the-complex-simple/
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